
 
Monday 20th November 2017 

 
 

PLAYGROUPS  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our local playgroups, Ballinderry / Ballyronan to Ballylifford 
Primary School on Monday 18th December. The KS2 pupils will perform a short Christmas play, 
songs and music by our tin whistle & guitar groups. 
They will also assist the playgroup children with Christmas craft/art activities which they will be able 
to take home. 
 
 

CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE & OPEN NIGHT  
 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances please note rescheduled date for our Christmas Carol Service, it 
will now be on Tuesday 19th December at 7:00pm in St. Patrick’s Church followed by our OPEN 
NIGHT for new P1 Admissions in September 2018.  
There will be refreshments provided in school afterwards and everyone is welcome. 
 
Reminder of a few important dates: 
PTA Hamper items request - We would ask that each family bring in an appropriate item which can 

be included in our hampers for the Christmas Draw at the latest Wednesday 29th November. 
School Christmas Dinner -  Friday 8th December for all pupils & early school closure at 1 o’clock 

and all pupils can wear their Christmas jumpers, hats & clothing. 
Christmas School Trip to the Grand Opera House – Wednesday 20th December. 

Christmas Draw – Thursday 21st December. 
 

Thank you for your continuing support! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Ciaran McElroy 
Principal 

Ballylifford Primary School 
142 Ballinderry Bridge Road               
Cookstown 
Co. Tyrone   
BT80 0AY  
Principal: Mr Ciaran McElroy 
 
Tel/Fax: 028 79418388 
Email: info@ballylifford.cookstown.ni.sch.uk 
Website: www.ballyliffordps.com 
Twitter: @BallyliffordPS      
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